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The curious young learners of Class 2A had an exciting time exploring the magical world of
shadows through a fun-filled Math and storytelling activity titled ""Shadows Are Fun".
Inspired by the traditional Togalu shadow puppetry, students discovered how shadows are
formed and how their size and direction change with light.

Using simple tools like a handkerchief and a mobile torch, children experimented with
creating shadows on the wall, turning the classroom into a mini theatre of light and
imagination. As they moved objects closer or farther from the light source, they observed
changes in shape and size—turning science into an interactive and visual experience.

The activity beautifully combined concepts of light, measurement, and storytelling, making
learning both fun and meaningful. It sparked curiosity, creativity, and a deeper understanding
of everyday phenomena—proving once again that learning through play leaves a lasting
impression.




